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To Dr. Welch from Dr. Flick 

Philade lphia, 
March 16, 1904. 

Mp dear Dr. Welch: 

It has been arranged by Dr. Osler to have the meeting to 
consider matters connected with the representation of this country on the 
International Committee on Tuberculosis and with holding an International 
Congress on Tuberculosis in this country sometime. in the near future, held in 
Philadelphia, on :1larch 26th . the day on which l.iaragliano will give his lec­
ture. I will give a luncheon to Maragliano and visiting friends and dele­
gates at the University Club at 12.30 of that same day, March 28th. I would 
be very much pleased to have you lunch with ms. The University Club is lo­
cated at 1510 V:alnut Street. 

Yours truly, 

R.S.V.P. 

Dr. 
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The above letter was sent to the folloNing men: 

Barton Jacobs, 11 Mt. Vernon Pl., w., Baltimore. 
Vincent Y. Bowditch, 506 Beacon St., Boston. 
Abraham Jacobi, 19 E. 4?th St., N.Y.C. 
E. J. Ja.neway, 36 W. 40th St., N.Y.c. 
Herman Biggs, 5 W. 58th St. , " " 11 

Arnold C. Klebs, 78 Dearborn St., Chi½ago, Ill. 

Lawrence F. Flick. 


